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EVENTS THIS WEEK

® The Year 9 students participated in the Blunt Truth workshop on Monday. Part-funded by the Office of the
Police and Crime Commissioner and involving members of Wiltshire Police and the NHS, Blunt Truth was an
hour-long workshop which aims to encourage young people to report through their school, the police or through
FEARLESS (youth arm of Crimestoppers) if someone they know is carrying a knife.

* The Year 7s had their first football match at Pewsey Vale against Avon Valley on Monday. We travelled away
and unfortunately did not come away with the win.

e Tuesday was a very busy day in the PE Department. The Sports Leaders had a soggy but productive day at the
primary football festival. The leaders were brilliant bearing in mind it’s a non-stop day! The U14s Netball
Team visited Marlborough College, playing against Marlborough, Warminster and Dauntseys. The girls worked
extremely hard and despite the results, the girls demonstrated some great play and came away happy. Yr9s had
their first football match at Pewsey Vale against Avon Valley. A tough game, but the team worked well together
with lots to take away and work on for next time.

® On Tuesday Miss Lythe, along with Mrs Shaw and Mr Linnegar, took 15 students on the USA Trip. They flew
into Las Vegas, and spent their first night visiting the famous hotels along the strip before eating at the Hard Rock
Cafe. Their first day they drove out across the Mojave Desert to visit the Hoover Dam, then travelling along the
famous Route 66 through Arizona on their way to the Grand Canyon. They all look like they are having the most

fantastic time.

EVENTS COMING UP

e We will be hosting a Year 11 study skills evening on Tuesday the 22nd October, this will be from 6pm -7pm.
Students and parents will sign in at the main student entrance and will be signposted to the school hall.

Please make sure you complete the online form to register your place. You can access this following the link
https://forms.office.com/e/6N0JBcuUYc
e We will be holding a non-school uniform day on the last day of term (Wednesday 23rd October).

This will be a fundraising event, organised by the Student Voice, to raise money for the PE department in order
for them to purchase new football kit. Students are to bring in £1 to hand to their tutor teacher in morning
registration. If you would rather pay on ScoPay, this has now been set up for you to make your donation prior to
the day.

e We will be having an English drop down day for Year 11’s on Wednesday. All Year 11’s will be in English for
the entire day and out of their usual lessons.

e We break up for half term at the end of the day on Wednesday 23rd October. Students will be back in
Monday 4th November.

SAVE THE DATE

e Year 7 parents, please save the date for our Meet the Tutor evening on Thursday 7th November, further
details will be published soon.

e Qur Year 10 Parent’s Evening will be held on Thursday 14th November. Booking will open on our first day

back on Monday 4th November, an email will be sent out as soon as it goes live.
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